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PLEASE NOTE:
This PDF contains scanned images from the original document with minimal restora-
tion. Storage and photocopier artifacts have been removed, but no attempt has been made 
to transcribe the document. The portion of Richard Black’s report excerpted here is that  
part which specifically covers the Earhart loss and subsequent search. The full report 
includes information about each of the American Equatorial Islands, diaries by the colo-
nists, and many other valuable but non-germane resources.

The original is available at the National Archives, Department of the Interior records.
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